Eastern Camden County Regional School District

ROBERT S. CLOUTIER, J.D. Box 2500, Laurel Oak Road
Superintendent Voorhees, NJ 08043
rcloutier@eccrsd.us 856-346-6740 FAX: 856-346-8388

September 4, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Eastern Camden County Regional High School District receives funding from the federal government
under Title 1A of Elementary and Secondary Education Act. Title 1A funds are awarded to schools to
ensure all students have equal opportunity to obtain a high quality education and reach proficiency on
state academic standards and assessments.

This purpose of this letter is to inform you that part of your student’s current program is funded through
Title 1A. Eastern, which is recognized as a Title 1A schoolwide program, uses Title 1A funding to improve
all of our educational programs in Math, English Language Arts, and Science through teacher professional
development, supportive academic programming, and instructional tools that allow for assessment and
monitoring student progress relative to the New Jersey Student Learning Standards.

As a parent/guardian in the district, you are encouraged to participate in the planning for Title 1A
programs. Our district policy on Parental Involvement., along with other Title 1A resources can be found
on the Eastern website at www.eccrsd.us>District>Accountability. Please review these resources and
contact the Director of Academic Programs & Student Performance, Dr. Kristin Borda, at 856-784-4441
x1119 with any questions or concerns. In addition, please contact Dr. Borda if you would like to serve on
planning committees for this program.

Eastern is committed to providing a quality education for all students, and parents are welcomed and
encouraged to be involved in our educational community.

Respectfully,

Robert S. Cloutier, J.D.
Superintendent

RSC/Isc
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